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1. Follow up RE SACS response

In July, Gay Wakefield began personally working with each academic program in the Academic Affairs unit to help assure they rectify the concerns expressed by the SACS offsite and onsite teams, by this committee, and by the Office of Academic Affairs.  She also is helping program leadership better understand assessment theory and practice, clarify and streamline their goals, SLO’s (including application of Bloom’s Taxonomy), and measures.  Feedback regarding the sessions has been positive.
Wakefield has completed this process with COAES and COBA, is close to completion with COLFA, and has begun working with COST.  COE plans to invite Wakefield to meet with that college’s leadership this month to begin work sessions there.  
AAC faculty representatives from the various colleges are assisting in the work sessions, providing them additional hands-on training and enhancing their support to the colleges.  
2. Schedule 

Annual Reports:

8/1/10:  
Due date for entry of department-level annual reports in WEAVEonline®, as indicated on the summer reminders and is the case annually (except for last year, when colleges’ annual report were due in July).

10/15/10:  Due date for entry of college-level annual reports in WEAVEonline®, as is the case annually (except for last year, when colleges’ annual report were due in August). 
AAC department-head representative need to remind constituents via e-mail and copy Gay Wakefield and Karen Murray, including in that message the following link to the annual report guidelines:  

http://www.tarleton.edu/academicassessment/documents/ANNUALREPORTGUIDELINES-1.doc
AAC:

The committee’s extensive review of all the colleges’ academic programs during the summer replaces the dual-rater reviews normally conducted in the fall.  

The date on which WEAVEonline® will roll years (making 2009-10 “past,” 2010-11 “current,” and 2011-12 “future”) has not been announced.  The system is designed to roll into the 2011-12 files everything then appearing in 2010-11,  so it is hoped that as much enhancement as possible of 2010-11 plans (including entry of deans’ new long-term strategic plans, departments’ SLO programs, etc.) can be completed before that roll occurs.  

The committee discussed the fact that, since 2010-11 SLO programs currently are being upgraded in this year’s work on the Tarleton Assessment Quality Plan (see item 1., above), it seems moot for the AAC to undertake a formal 2009-10 compliance review—assuming such a review is not deemed essential by the Office of Academic Affairs.
3. Dept. head rep’s—Please update your college dean and all dept. heads on these items ASAP.

4. Fall meetings 
Calendar invitations were issued for the following AAC committee meetings:
	Monday, 10/4, 3:30-5:00, Admin 208

	Monday, 10/25, 3:30-5:00, Admin 208

	Monday, 11/15, 3:30-5:00, Admin 208

	Monday, 12/6, 3:30-5:00, Admin 208


